
From: Alan Wainer 

Sent: Monday, February 19, 2024 4:28 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: May I appear virtually although live in Thornhill? 

Kindly advise. Thank Karen for putting forward this motion. Definitely long overdue. I 

would like to think the federal govt. would move forward on this motion, but I am not 

very confident our current PM, who as yet to visit the Middle East and Israel in particular 

as our former PM just did, will act on the motion.  

Kind regards, Alan 
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